
SJ to visit Beijing  
************** 

 

    The Secretary for Justice, Mr Wong Yan Lung, SC, will leave for Beijing on 
Sunday (April 9) for a five-day visit. 
 
     During his visit, Mr Wong will meet officials of the Ministry of Justice, the 
Supreme People’s Court, the Supreme People’s Procuratorate, the Hong Kong and 
Macao Affairs Office, the Legislative Affairs Office of the State Council, and the 
Ministry of Foreign Affairs.   
 
     He will also call on the Legislative Affairs Commission and the Basic Law 
Committee of the National People’s Congress Standing Committee. 
 
     Mr Wong will return to Hong Kong on April 13.  

 

Ends/Friday, April 7, 2006 
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